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Professor Emmett L. Bennett 
Institute for Research in the Humanities 
Oíd Observatory 
University o£ Wisconsin 
Madison, Wisconsin, 53706 

Dear Professor Bennett: 

Thank you for your letter o£ March 18. 

If the audience of the Weinberg Lecture includes 
scholars and students from a wide range of studies 
in the humanities Departments, the best subject, 
out of the three which I suggested, is, indeed, 
"The Languages of History." 

As to the date (month and day of the week) , I 
leave it to your choice. Birute" CiplijauskaitiS's 
suggestion that the lecture be held some time by 
the last week of March or the first weeka of April, 
1981, seems to me quite reasonable, since by then 
there should be no great dangers of difficult travel 
conditions. 

With my very best wíshes, 

Sincerely 

J. Ferrater-Mora 


